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COPRPY

June 28, 1954

Hon. GlenmEmmons
Commissioner

Bureau of Indian Affa rs
Department of the Interior
Washington, D, C.

Dear Mr. Emmons;

Enclosed herewith is a letter I have received
from Mr. H. W. Case, Emmet, North Dakota, Elbowoods, North
Dakota, concerning the lack of first aid ststions on the Fort Berthold
Reservation.

I would appreciate it very much if you will look
into this situation as it appears to be quite serious. Please advise
me if there is something that can be done returning the enclosure
with your reply.

Thanking you and with kind regards, I am

Sincerely,

WL/it
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